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07/04/2021  08:15:512021/1581/T OBJ Danielle Peck This application is very poorly supported by documentation. A few photographs and a sketch scribbled on the 

back of a piece of paper is not the standard Camden council should accept for removal of a tree. If the 

application is approved on this basis you will be signalling the little value you ascribe to protecting trees in a 

conservation area.

07/04/2021  15:37:212021/1581/T COMMNT B A Abraham for 

The Belsize 

Society

On behalf of the Belsize Society: This tall, mature tree is highly visible from Lambolle Place and has 

considerable amenity value. As it is covered by a TPO, an expert report should be obtained from an 

arboriculturist on the health of the tree and the risk it poses before deciding on the drastic step of felling the 

tree.
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